St Robert's R.C. First School Newsletter



21st June 2018

Head Teacher: Mr D Sutcliffe

We care, we serve, we learn together in the love and truth of Jesus



Upcoming Diary Dates	
Monday 25/6	Liturgy Rugby Yr3/4
Tuesday 26/6	After School Tennis
Wednesday 27/6	Swimming Y3 After School Dance (Rec and Nursery)
Thursday 28/6	Beech Trip
Friday 29/6	Teacher training day—no school

Next weeks Statement to live by: I try and stand up for those

people who are treated unfairly







Noah

Fionnuala

2 **Florence**

William

Brid 4



Harry

Lacey

Max

Lexi

Alex H

Attendance challenge:

Rec - 100%

Year 1 - 95.3%

Year 2 - 95.3%

Year 3 - 97.9%

Year 4 - 95%

Whole school: 96.1%

National target: 96%



Last weeks

attendance

winners:

Reception



SCHOOL PLACES: We are filling up! We have 9 spaces available in Year 1 and 2 spaces available in Year 3 (from September). If you know of anyone who would like to join our school please tell them to get in touch.

Y4 BRINKBURN TRIP: Year 4 are off to Lifepath at Brinkburn Priory on Monday 25th June.

Y2 CLASS ASSEMBLY: All family members are invited to join Year 2 for their class assembly on Wednesday 27th June @9.15am in the school hall.

WHOLE SCHOOL BEACH TRIP: The whole school trip to Newton by the Sea is on Thursday 28th June 2018. Could all permission slips please be returned to school as soon as possible.

NEWMINSTER PARENT MEETING: Mrs Kinniment from Newminster Middle School will be here on Tuesday 26th June @ 6pm to talk to Year 4 parents whose children are starting at Newminster in September.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS: Please note there are no after school clubs taking place on Thursday 28th

TEACHER TRAINING DAY: School is closed on Friday 29th June for teacher training.

Y3 WHITLEY BAY PLAYHOUSE: On Wednesday 27th June @6pm Year 3 are taking part in the Catholic Partnership of Schools Celebration Event at Whitley Bay.

Y3/4 RUGBY: Year 3/4 will continue to have rugby coaching on a Monday (18th June) afternoon with Newcastle Falcons. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school.

PTFA Great St Robert's Bake off:

We are having our own St Robert's Bake Off. Parents and children can bring in a home-made baked cake on June 22nd (sports day) to be judged and some lucky winners will get their very own apron - shown by



the model below. All cakes will then be donated to the summer fair to be devoured that afternoon! Get channelling your inner Mary Berry.

SPORTS DAY AND SUMMER FAIR: The weather is looking good for tomorrow!

This year due to our increased numbers in Nursery we have decided that on Sports day Nursery and Reception will run there races together before the main school races on the afternoon. Following the races all Nursery and Reception parents are invited into school for tea and coffee and to share in some exciting activities with the children, before heading out to the summer fair. We will be charging 50p entry - for this you will get entered into a prize draw and a programme for the afternoon. All proceeds going to the PTFA to support a playground project. Race plan:

1:00—1:30pm Nursery and Reception races

1:30-3:00pm Y1/2 and Y3/4 races

3:10pm The summer fair will take place outside next to the peace garden.









E-mail: admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk





